
 

 

  

October 2022 
 
 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
  
I am pleased to let you know that we will again be taking part in the United Learning’s annual parent/carer survey.  Please 
find a letter from our United Learning Chief Executive Jon Coles which explains more about this, here.  
  
We really hope that you will complete this survey to help us gather your feedback, it takes only 15 minutes to complete, and 
you can enter into a draw to win a £25 Amazon voucher.  
   
 
Some key information: 
 
We will share the parent survey link via SMS, email and in our school newsletter and this link will be valid for all 
parents/carers to use. The link will be sent on Monday 31st October 2022. 
 

Neither the school or United Learning will be able to identify you or your child from your response, unless you write 
something in one of the free text boxes that identifies you or your child by name. 
 
If you have more than on child at the school, complete the survey with your eldest child in mind. You are welcome to 
complete the survey for each child if you would like to.  
 
It is possible for more than one parent/carer wishes to complete the survey for a child.  
 
The survey relates to parents/carers of pupils from Reception up to and including Year 13. 
 
If you have any problems completing the survey or need any help, please contact us at schooloffice@baconscollege.co.uk  
The deadline for completion is Friday 2nd December. 
  
Your views are important to us, and your feedback will help us understand what you value most about Bacon’s College 
and to identify areas for improvement.  
  
Many thanks in advance for your help. 

 
 
 

James Wilson 
Principal 

https://bit.ly/3D0Rc6S
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